
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
November 28th 2023 

 
Re: Early Years trip to Llanarmon Church, Friday 1st December 2023  

 
Dear Parents/ Carers, 
 
We have been busy this week making decorations for our tree that will be on 
display in St. Garmon’s Church, Llanarmon for the Christmas Tree Extravaganza 
this weekend. We will be taking the children to the church on the afternoon of 
Friday, 1st December to see the Christmas trees. The children will be 
transported by Baines’ Buses and will be accompanied by myself and Mrs 
Dodd.  
 
After we have visited the church, we will be taking the children to the 
community shop in Llanarmon. The children will have the opportunity to buy a 
bag of sweets for £1. We kindly ask that the children come to school on Friday 
with a £1 in an envelope or a purse.    
 
The children will then return to school by the end of the school day. 
 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 
Mr Jones 

 


